
To whom it may concern, 

 

Deaf Australia (NSW) Inc. is a state not-for-profit organisation working to support many aspects 

involving the Deaf community of NSW. We aim to advocate for equal rights and issues affecting 

members of the Deaf community. 

 

Please find in this submission the link to our video which contains a valuable message. 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BOIldKcLaew. 

 

If you have any further concerns or queries, please contact Acting President Christian Hill at 

info@deafnsw.org.au. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Christian Hill 

Vice President 

Deaf Australia (NSW) Inc. 
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